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HAPPY  HOLIDAYS  TO  OUR  GHS  ALUMNI  FAMILY !! 

Getting ready for Christmas. 

The Old City Hall in 1947, at today’s Traffic Circle, five years before its demolition. 
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       Greenville High School’s 145th Commencement was held at Harmon Field on Sat. June 1 in 

front of about 3,000 friends and family members. There were 194 graduates this year, with the 

numbers trending down through the years. In the late 1970s and early 1980s there were over 300 

graduates each year, and as recent as 2003 there were 271 receiving diplomas. Three graduates 

also received their Associates Degree from Edison State College at the same time: Micah Light, 

Noah Walker, and Macy Denlinger. 54% plan to attend two- or four-year colleges, with a 

predominance of two-year term length. 32% plan to enter the work force and 6% plan on going 

to the military. $672,438 worth of scholarships went to the graduating Seniors and this amount 

has shrunk up partly due to the fact that many of the college-bound students continue to live at 

home. Their scholarship needs are different than times in the past.  

       This year six Valedictorians shared the honors. They all have a 4.0 GPA with “A” averages 

in all their high school classes. Weighted classes are taken out unlike many other recent years 

when GPAs were broken down into thousandths of a point. Lauren Dull plans to enter the 

University of Cincinnati and major in Film and Media Studies. Tessa Garber won the Elizabeth 

Hill Citizenship Award and plans to enter the workforce and not attend college at the present 

time. Jada Garland was the Senior Class Secretary and Student Council President, and plans to 

attend Miami University and major in Marketing/Business. Kaitlyn Hackett will attend Sinclair 

Community College and major in Dental Hygiene. Lauren Hartzell won the Kathryn Griner 

Academic Award and plans on entering the University of Findlay and major in Pre-Veterinary 

Medicine. The sixth Valedictorian was Ashley Jolley was the Senior Class Reporter who will 

attend the University of Cincinnati and major in Nursing.  

       Only one time in GHS history was their more than six Valedictorians the same year and that 

was 1988, when there were eight: Lori Blanchard, Diane Rank, Andrew Rivetti, Luke 

Rosenberger, Brooke Schooley, Krista Schultz, Mark Smearsoll, and Richard Wright II. 

The Classes of 1983, 1986 and 1989 had five-way ties for the top spot. 1990 had a four-way tie, 

and last year’s 2018 class had a three-way dead-lock.  

       The Senior Send-Off Assembly ended with the passing of the School Key from this past 

year’s Senior Class President Dylan Snyder (2019) to next year’s President Ethan Flanery 

(2020).  

 

Left to right:  

6 Valedictorians >>>>>>>>>> 

Kaitlyn Hackett 

Ashley Jolley 

Tessa Garber 

Lauren Hartzell 

Jada Garland 

Lauren Dull 
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The Senior Processional at Harmon Field (above) 

 

Dylan Snyder, President of Class of 2019, passes 

The key to Ethan Flanery, 2020 Class President. >> 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Andrew Bonfiglio, GHS 2021, Junior Class leader, heads the Senior Processional in front of the  

“New Green Brick Wall” in front of the expanded cafeteria (left above). 

The Seniors throwing their caps at the end of the Commencement ceremony (above right). 

 

 

A full stadium of family and friends  

enjoy the 145th Greenville High  

School Graduation, on a beautiful night 

June 1st.  
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1951 Greenville Girl Scouts 
 

In 1951 over 300 local Greenville girls were part of the Girl Scout troops, including Brownies 

and Girl Scout members. They posed for a picture at the Health Camp in the City Park which at 

that time was near the swimming pool, and this picture shows most of those over six years old 

who were members at that time. The photo was enlarged and mounted on plywood, then 

varnished to be preserved. Some faces of some of the individuals have faded but many can still 

be identified. Water damage and 60+ years of wear have made the picture weaker. When the 

original Girl Scout Little House that was built in 1942 was torn down, a new Little House was 

built in 1993. This picture is an invaluable piece of local history and was rescued from a trash 

dumpster by our former GHS Alumni Association President Nancy Arens Parker, GHS 1962. 

Before her death she passed this on to her classmate Georgia Swab Young, GHS 1962, and now 

it belongs to Shirley Cohee Hughes, GHS 1955.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Original 1942 Girl Scout House in 1971 (below) and new House built in 1993 (below right) 
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1916 Class Song Sheet Music 
 

       Common to many of the older classes at G.H.S. and at other high schools of that era, was a “Class 

Song” written for that class by one of its classmates. This “1916 Class Song” was written by Agnes 

Trainor, GHS 1916, and this copy was donated to our Alumni Association by Martha Grim Warvel, a 

Palestine H.S. grad. Martha’s husband, Devon Warvel, GHS 1940, was a cousin of Elizabeth McCabe, 

GHS 1916, who originally owned this sheet music copy. Elizabeth was an English teacher at GHS from 

1921 to 1926 and later taught in Chillicothe and Columbus. Elizabeth and her sister Mary McCabe, GHS 

1923, never married. The Warvel family has been a longtime GHS family, with three children: Joyce 

Warvel Travis, GHS 1966, and her late husband Jerry Travis, GHS 1971, Debbie Warvel Begoon, 

GHS 1972, and Debbie’s daughter Charlene Begoon Wright, GHS 1991, and Tim Warvel, GHS 1977, 

and wife Kathy Young Warvel, GHS 1977, and their children, Whitney Warvel Cole, GHS 2006, and 

Chad Warvel, GHS 2003, and wife Deven Rademachir Warvel, GHS 2003. Thank you, Martha, for 

making us aware of an art lost in history. 

        Over a hundred years ago, the city of Greenville had a distinctively different look. Classes chose 

colors and songs to be unique to their class. The “purple banner ‘gainst the gray smoke of the sky” 

mentioned in the song was either the class colors or the school colors at that time. These colors were 

present on the cover of the first GHS Yearbook in 1911 and possibly represented the school colors then. 

This music ended with, “Old G.H.S. Your walls with praise will ring”. The building which housed GHS 

at that time (1916) was the old red-brick West School building (1868-1923) before the Central Avenue 

yellow brick building was built in 1923 at the same location. The city was not spread out as much as it is 

today and with commercial activity focused around the central business district. The author of this class 

song, Agnes Trainor, lived about three blocks northwest of the school on Vine Street. Here is a 1912 

postcard of that school and the cover of the first GHS Yearbook. It is hard to imagine anyone or any class 

writing their own “class song” in today’s world.  

       There will be a history of the Trainor family in the Spring, 2020, Alumni Newsletter.  

 

 

                                                                           <<< The first GHS Annual Yearbook 1911, cover is purple 

 

                                                                           The West School High School, 1912 postcard (below):                
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A program from one of Agnes Trainor Keehan’s music recitals dated June 6, 1967, was loaned 

to us by Jeanette Funk Patton GHS 1954. The Master of Ceremonies was Clarence “Clancy” 

Plessinger, GHS 1936. Clancy’s daughter Helen Plessinger Miller, GHS 1966, sang two of the 

performances at this recital. Clarrissa Westerman, GHS 1969, was a current G.H.S. student at 

that time and also sang two songs. Karen Hoover Henninger, GHS 1959, recalls taking voice 

lessons from Mrs. Keehan for a couple years when she was in junior high school (mid 1950s), 

and Cathy Buell Cornell, GHS 1966, took voice lessons for a year while in high school (mid 

1960s).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Page 10  ----  Recital Program pages 3 and 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Spring edition of the AlumNews will share a history of the Trainor family, with some 

accompanying pictures. 
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Starting this newsletter with the 1947 photo of City Hall at Christmas, this year’s Christmas 

photo shows the decorated Traffic Circle at the same location that the City Hall occupied in 

1947. The new City Hall (to left) was built in 1966 and is also tastefully decorated. Mayor Steve 

Willman GHS 1971 and the Greenville City Administration have done a great job of expressing 

the City’s Holiday Spirit.  


